Villanova Law J. Willard O’Brien American Inn of Court
JOINT INN OF COURT MEETING

DATE:    Tuesday, October 12, 2010

TOPIC:  “Senate Confirmation Proceedings of Supreme Court Nominees: So What’s the Point?”  With Senator Arlen Specter, including a question and answer session with the Senator

PLACE:  James A. Byrne U.S. Courthouse – Ceremonial Courtroom
TIME:     Reception 5:30 – 6:15 P.M. (in the Courthouse lobby)

    Sen. Specter’s Remarks And Question/Answer:  6:15 – 7:30 P.M.


We are pleased to announce that the annual Joint Inn of Court program with the Temple American Inn of Court will be held on October 12, 2010 at the Federal Courthouse at 6th and Market Streets.  It should be an exciting and entertaining evening.  We are honored that our speaker will be Senator Arlen Specter, the five-term senator from the Commonwealth of Pennsylvania.  


Our topic is “Senate Confirmation Proceedings of Supreme Court Nominees:  So What’s the Point?”  Senator Specter will discuss how a Supreme Court nominee’s appearance before the Senate Judiciary Committee has evolved over the last 30 years.  What do the Senators learn?  Is it becoming a political soapbox?  Do the nominees ultimately adopt positions as predicted?  Senator Specter has participated in the confirmation hearings for 14 Supreme Court nominees, including every member of the present Supreme Court.  


We also plan to give the audience a chance to ask Senator Specter questions about his experience on the Judiciary Committee and recent proposed legislation regarding the role courts play in the United States, including cameras in the courtroom.  


Professor Tuan Samahon will present a brief introduction to the program by presenting us with a historical context of the Senate confirmation process.  Professor Samahon teaches constitutional law and federal courts at Villanova Law School.  He testified last year before the Senate Judiciary Committee’s Subcommittee on the Constitution on the Appointments Clause.  His research focuses on the separation of powers.

Please remember that a Photo ID is required to enter the Courthouse to pass through security.  Please RSVP regrets only to Tina Salcone at tsalcone@smbb.com by Friday, October 8 at 11:00 a.m.
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